
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
May 1, 2023 
 
West Street Promenade – Sidewalk Closure 
 

Where: West Street Promenade between Charlotte Street and Victoria Street 

Who: Citizens of Port Colborne and visitors 

When:  May 3-19, all hours  

What:  Sidewalk Repairs are required along the West Street Promenade between Charlotte 
Street and Victoria Street. To complete these repairs, the railing will be removed 
temporarily. The contractor will be blocking off their work sections while the repairs 
are made to maintain a safe area. 
 
Local business and the sidewalk on the west side of the road will remain unaffected.   

More info:  Contact Public Works   
905-835-5079 

Staff contact: Mat Pilon, Project Manager  
905-835-2900 x233 
Mathew.Pilon@portcolborne.ca 
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